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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 
This notice is to advise that a number of leasehold flat doors, which have been replaced on site as a result of Fire 

Door Survey, has resulted in a percentage of the doors which were replaced being fly tipped on site, the following 

is just one example.   

 

 
 
Please note that it is the responsibility of the flat owners to ensure that the doors are disposed of responsibly.   

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 


